Sent: 19/07/2020 10:51:12 AM
Subject: Online Submission

19/07/2020

MRS Eira Battaglia

6 Ponsonby PDE
Seaforth NSW 2092
eirawynn@gmail.com

RE: DA2020/0552 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

re 181 Allambie Hights Road

This proposed development is another which is encroaching portion of Manly Memorial Park
(Manly Dam) which will further decrease important bushland and wildlife habitat.

After the recent massive overdevelopment of the Manly Vale school and subsequent continual
erosion of soil into the local creeks especially the Mermaid Pool, there is a need to refuse such
unwanted development which will see more trees cut down and loss of shade, temperature
reduction ( needed even more with global warming) plus the loss of habitat for birds, mammals
- possums, swamp wallabies and reptiles. These animals are constantly being forced into
urban areas due to increased destruction of bushland.

This proposed development is yet another unwanted encroachment,

| ask that it be refused.



